NEWS FROM BOSLEY
Work has finally got underway at St. Mary’s Church in Bosley to build the new extension on the south-west corner, for toilet & kitchen facilities.  COVID-19 impacted the original start date of the Spring and so only a couple of weeks ago did the builders, R. Beech & Son, finally arrive on site.  The old boiler house and outside loo have now been demolished and the footings have started to be excavated under the supervision of Aeon Archaeologists.  
[image: ]It is anticipated that the extension will be finished in December and we’ll hope to have some sort of celebratory event (COVID permitting) to enable visitors to see the exciting improvements to our facilities.  By having modern, indoor toilets, new efficient heating system & a fully functioning kitchen we hope to be able to use the church building for a wider variety of community based activities/ clubs/ groups. So, if you’re looking for a large space to hold a meeting or group please consider the church building. 
The extension is only the first phase of our plans to improve the church; next year we’ll be looking towards further changes to the internal layout, watch this space for further updates.
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